
3 Davis Street, Redcliffe, Queensland 4020, AUSTRALIA

October 25, 2023

To whom it may concern

The following papers were removed from our May 2023 issue (Volume 21, Issue 4), at the request of the authors

1- Predictors of Patients’ Satisfaction with Primary Health Care Services at Kingdom of Saudi
Arabia: A Systematic Review

2- Prevalence of depressive symptoms and its predictive factors among male medical students in
University of Bisha, SaudiUniversity of Bisha, Saudi Arabia

They have also been removed from the journal (WFM / MEJFM) database. I have advised the authors of such 
but also advised them that many indexes pick up papers when published and put them into their own databases.

We have no control over this but will / are willing to advise such databases that the papers have been withdrawn.

I am writing this letter for the author team and are happy to be contacted for verification by any publ;isher who
may be concerned abour prior publication. I can be readily contacted on the following eail addresses:

lesleypocock@mediworld.com.au
publishermwi@gmail.compublishermwi@gmail.com
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